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December 2, 2021 
 
 

Dear Tracey,    
 
On October 14, 2021, the Yonkers School District received a donation of 
6,047 books from United Way of Westchester and Putnam. This donation 
was made possible through our Education United Program, which supports 
schoolchildren by providing school supplies, books, PPE, technology, and 
meals. We could not do this important work without partners like yourself. 
 
We estimate the value of books at $5 each, totaling $30,235 for this 
donation. Please let us know if you have any questions about this.  
 
Sincerely yours,  

 
Avery Zuvic 
Director of Community Impact 


